
     

         
                  

From: Corinna Bowmer 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Mandatory vaccines for NV. colleges 
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 8:20:51 AM 

Hello. I am writing this email because I want my voice to be heard. I DO NOT SUPPORT 
MANDATORY VACCINES IN ANY CAPACITY!!!! America was founded on principles of 
freedom. It is now being run on fascist principles. IF the vaccines are in fact effective, then 
unvaccinated people should be of no concern to those who've gotten their shots. PLEASE help 
the American people retain their freedom to choose what they do with their own bodies!!! The 
fact that they're PAYING people to get vaccinated is criminal. Bribery by our own 
government is shameful. I IMPLORE YOU TO NOT MAKE (UNAPPROVED BY THE 
FDA) COVID VACCINES MANDATORY FOR NEVADA COLLEGES!!! PLEASE HELP 
US MAINTAIN OUR FREEDOMS TO CHOOSE WHAT WE DO WITH OUR BODIES. 

Sincerely, and most heartfelt, 
Corinna Bowmer 


